State of Ponisiana
DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE
P.O. BOX 94005
BATON ROUGE
70804-9005

James D. “BupDY” CALDWELL
ATTORNEY GENERAL

November 30, 2010

Mr. Paul J. Hogan, PE
Councilman, District IV
St. Charles Parish
P.O. Box 302
Hahnville, LA 70057

Dear Mr. Hogan:

Your letter dated November 24, 2010, addressed to Attorney General Jemes D.
Caldwell, requesting an opinion of this office was received. The Attorney Ceneral's
policy requires that before an opinion request by an individual officer of a local
governing authority may be processed, the request and the specific question n ust first
be presented to the governing body for approval and a copy of the minute; of the
governing body showing that the request and question was presented be att:ched to
your request. '

Very truly yours,

JAMES D. “BUDDY” CALDWEL .
ATTORNEY GENERAL

BY: M@@b‘/ .

KENNETH C. DEJEA
GENERAL COUNSEL
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